
Dear All 
Join us to worship our great God this Sunday. 
Notices for the coming week are listed below. 
As announced last Sunday, we hope to have our first service at The Barracks on 3rd 
November. This is dependent on Building Control certification being granted to the 
Robertson Trust for use of the building. 
Please continue to remember Clive in his recovery from his recent operation. 
 We are thankful for the generous donation given by the family of the late Catriona MacNeil 
towards our hardship fund. 
 
Allan 
 

20
th 

October 2019 
 

 

 

 

 
11 am Service of worship in the Smith Museum:  Rev Iain MacAskill This Sunday is 

Harvest Thanksgiving Sunday.  We will have a presentation from OM on their Mustard 

programme. We also remind you that we will be collecting food stuff for Start-Up Stirling. 

The Morning service will be followed by a Student lunch at The Well. 

5 pm  Prayer meeting at The Well 

6 pm  The Well: John Caldwell  

 

 

• You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 

10.15 am on Sunday mornings. 

• Ladies Bible Study 21/10/19 2:00pm Study no 17 

• Wee Wellies 22/10/19 10:30am at the Well 

• Services next Lord's Day 27/10/19 Morning Rev Iain MacAskill. We'll be celebrating 
the Sacrament of baptism when we will baptize Edith Marie Peck, daughter of Chris and 
Vicki. 
• In the evening Stuart Weir from CARE (Christian Action Research and Education) 

will begin a mini-series on Life, Justice and Family issues. 

 

 

 

Please remember all the church activities in your prayers.  

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk  

Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week 

 

 

 

http://www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk/

